Heathwood Hall Campus Wedding, Baptism, and Funeral Policy

Policy for weddings: Congratulations on your engagement! This is a very exciting time and
Heathwood Hall wants to wish you many blessings on your journey. We welcome Christian
weddings at the Chapel of the Epiphany. Those from Christian traditions other than Episcopal
Church may request use of The Chapel of the Epiphany by contacting Rev. Jill Williams at
jwilliams@heathwood.org to secure your wedding date. Please include the name of the pastor
or officiant for service.

Episcopal weddings on campus will follow The Order of Marriage as found in the Book
of Common Prayer. Rev. Jill Williams or another local Episcopal Clergy is welcome to serve as
the officiant of your service. Simply email Rev. Jill Williams to secure your date, learn about the
fee for use of the Chapel or campus, and indicate who you would like to perform the service.
Please note that Rev. Jill Williams is not available for the mandatory premarital counseling, but
she will help you find a counselor or a priest to do the work of preparing you for marriage.

Policy for Baptisms: The Episcopal Church sees baptism as both a promise to follow the
ways of Jesus Christ and as a welcome into the community of believers that will support you on
this journey. As such we encourage you to seek Baptism at your local Epsicopal Parish.
However, we recognize that Christians have varied Baptismal traditions. If you would like to
discuss Baptism on the Heathwood Hall Campus or at the Chapel of the Epiphany, and to learn
about the fee for use, please contact Rev. Jill Williams at jwilliams@heathwood.org.

Policy for Funerals and Memorial Services: We understand how difficult it is to lose a loved
one. In order to ease the load in this difficult time, families who would like to use the Chapel of
the Epiphany should coordinate directly with our chaplain. She will be able to provide pastoral
care and guidance as you work together to honor the departed. Rev. Jill Williams will serve as
the Heathwood Hall contact person for all services so that communication with the school is
easier for the family. She can be reached at jwilliams@heathwood.org to discuss your plans
and to learn about the fee for use of the Chapel and/or campus.
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